
TOWN OF ROCKINGHAM

PLANNING COMMISSION AND 

DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE

The Town of Rockingham, Vermont is advertising po-
sitions for the Planning Commission and Development 
Review Board. The Planning Commission is rewriting the 
Town Plan and updating the town’s land use regulations. 
The Development Review Board reviews and permits 
development and land subdivision. Rockingham residents 
interested in serving must forward a letter of interest 
to the Town Planner, P.O. Box 370, Bellows Falls, VT 
05101, or planning@rockbf.org, no later than March 12, 
2021. Please indicate if you wish to serve on the Planning 
Commission or the Development Review Board. New 
volunteers will start March or April 2021.  

Posted February 10, 2021


